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Editorial

Dear Readers,

following the GoJIL-Call for Papers in late 2017, we are delighted to present you 
the current issue, a Special Issue on The Law Behind Rule of Law Transfers.
A year of hard work comes to an end and we are convinced the quaility of the 
issue will speak for itself.

Many thanks are due to Till Patrik Holterhus without whom this issue would 
not have been possible and who will in the following introduce you to this 
Special Issue’s topic in an introduction.
We hope the thoroughly selected articles provide for yet another worthwhile 
read to our readership.
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